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TO CURE LUPUS

10 August 2005

Mr. Ken Zore
1077 Manor Lane
Bayshore, New York 11706-6224

Dear Mr. Zore:

Your leadership and generosity in supporting the Second Annual Long Island Walk with
Us to Cure Lupus are very much appreciated. It was a highly successful event; and with
your help, we exceeded our fundraising goal by raising more than $200,000. Everyone
had a great time, incredible lupus awareness was generated; and even more
importantly, vital funds were raised for lupus research.

This is an enormous accomplishment for a second-time Walk. Congratulations! Your
efforts allow the Alliance for Lupus Research to make real inroads into understanding
lupus more fully, which will in the short term lead to prevention, treatments, and
ultimately, a cure.

A small token of our appreciation is enclosed for all your fundraising efforts. In a few
months, the Alliance for Lupus Research will send you information about the Third
Annual Long Island Walk, which will take place in spring 2006 at Eisenhower Park. In
the meantime, visit the Alliance for Lupus Research website at www .lupusreasearch.org
for updates on our mission to find a cure.

I'look forward to working with you in 2006. Together, I know we can find a cure!
Sincerely,

00

Robert Wood Johnson IV
National Walk Chairman

CC: Barbara E. Boyts, CFRE, President
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